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Comments: Please do not modify the areas already open. You will increase hostility and problems within the

snowmobiling community as it appears Cross Country Skiers seemingly have a personal vendetta against us for

no reason. We have no desire to be around them as they to us. I respectfully slow down and go way around

them. Our Area has had locations already closed multiple times in the past and has limited riding to an already

strained location. This has caused the community who are wholeheartedly all great people to be let down time

and time again by USFS. Our OHV stickers pay for the trails to be groomed so why are we getting access shut

down when we provide funding to the Forest Service Agencies??? This is completely against open public land

and will only cause further problems if it keeps shutting down access for no apparent real reason as

Snowmobiles do not leave any lasting effects whatsoever after the snow melts. Keep the areas open! Do not limit

Access! This is public land and it should remain that way regardless of what anyone bribing or threatening legal

action towards USFS sais.


